
**************** WARRANTY *******************************************
This software is provided to you as is. The author makes no warranty
that PuzzLex is suitable for any purpose. Under no circumstances will
the author be held responsible for any loss or damage suffered by any
user arising out of the supply, use or operation of this software,
whether or not such loss or damage be direct, consequential or
otherwise.
*************************************************************** 

PuzzLex for Windows v4  (Crossword and Anagram Solver)
====================== 

Description 
----------- 

PuzzLex is a program designed to solve a variety of word problems, and
was initially designed to find solutions to those last few crossword
clues that you cannot solve. 

It works by taking an incomplete word and finding all the possible words
that are valid matches to the supplied pattern. At its simplest level
you enter the word in the FIND FIELD: representing any unknown letters
with a ?. When you press the START button PuzzLex will find the matches.

From this simple beginning PuzzLex has developed to solve a wide range
of problems including: Incomplete Words, Anagrams, Multiple Word
Anagrams and Countdown. Each of these types of problems are described in
the help file.

PuzzLex is supplied with a 50,000 word lexicon (increased to 200,000 
words in the registered version). You can add your own words to 
PuzzLex dictionaries and create your own personal or specialised 
dictionaries.

I hope that you enjoy using PuzzLex and if you have any comments
positive or negative then please drop me a line. 

Requirements:
-------------
Windows 3.x

Neville Bentley July 1997 

I can be contacted at: 

PuzzLex Ltd. 
38 Hammersley Street 
Birches Head 
Stoke-on-Trent 
ST1 6LW
United Kingdom 

Telephone UK (01782 287962) 



Compuserve: 100333,3533 

Internet: nbentley@mcmail.com


